
 

City of Philadelphia 
Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 

 
           October 16, 2015

The Committee on Public Health and Human Services of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has
cancelled the Public Hearing scheduled for Thursday, October 22, 2015, at 2:30 PM, in Room 400, City
Hall, to hear testimony on the following item: 

An Ordinance amending Chapter 9-600 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled "Service 
and Other Businesses," to prohibit the sale of tobacco products, electronic smoking
devices, and unapproved nicotine delivery products at establishments where health
care services are provided, including where pharmaceutical drugs are sold; amending
definitions and enforcement provisions related to retail permits for the sale of
cigarettes and tobacco; and providing for penalties for certain sales of cigarettes,
tobacco  and electronic smoking devices and unapproved nicotine delivery products;
all under certain terms and conditions. 
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Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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